
Week of February 18, 2002:

Coastal Mechanical completed the steam reroute work.  The steam shutdown of
Rawlings Hall went according to plan and the steam was on-line by 8:00 p.m. on Thursday,
February 21, 2002 as scheduled. (See attached file: Steam Conduit Weld.JPG) (See attached file:
Steam Bypass Tie-in.JPG)(See attached  file: Steam Purge.JPG)

Cox Concrete continued preparing and pouring concrete foundations.  The north-south retaining
wall from G line to J line, and the east-west retaining wall along J line were poured this week.
(See attached file: Dsc00043.jpg)(See attached file: Dsc00059.jpg)(See attached file: J line
corner.JPG)(See attached file: Mechanical Room.JPG)(See attached file: Stripping Wall.JPG)

Watson Construction installed storm structures and RCP at S-1 and S-3.(See attached file:
Dsc00001.jpg)

Ewing Waterproofing completed the Bentonite Waterproofing work at the elevator pit walls.(See
attached file: Dsc00041.jpg)

Coastal Mechanical and All Florida Electric had scheduled to run the primary electric and chilled
water lines across Inner Road this weekend. Due to heavy rains on Saturday, however, the crews
decided to cancel and reschedule the work.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me.

Cathy Underhill
Centex Rooney Construction Company
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